
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Radnor Primary School 
Newsletter 

19th April 2024 

 
 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

• Wednesday 17th April – Year 2 and Year 5 Fire Safety Talk 
 

• Thursday 2nd May – Friends of Radnor (PTA) Welcome and re launch meeting 5pm at Chapter  
• Monday 6th May – Bank holiday – May Day. 
• Monday 13th May – Bike Bus & Dosbarth 7 taking part in the Ride for Freedom project. 
• Monday 13th May to Friday 24th May – Personalised Assessments for children in Y2-Y6 
• Wednesday 22nd May – INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

 

• Monday 3rd June – Year 6 pupils will receive universal primary free school meals 
• Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day at Thompson’s Park 
• Monday 10th June - INSET Day – School closed to pupils 
• Monday 17th June – Friday 28th June – Year 4 and Year 5 Swimming lessons 
• Thursday 20th June – Open evening for parents of Reception children starting in September 24 

 

• Wednesday 3rd July – Reserve Sports Day at Thompson’s Park 
• Thursday 4th July – School clubs finish 
• Friday 12th July – End of Year Reports to parents 
• Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Performance 2:00pm 
• Monday 22nd July - INSET Day – School closed to pupils 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Monday 15th April 2024 is 93.1%. 
 

The top three classes with the highest attendance for week ending 12th April were: 
 

1: Dosbarth 2 with 91.3% 

2. Dosbarth 8 with 91% 

3. Dosbarth 4, 5 and 6 with 90%. 
 

Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations! 
 

Our School Website - www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
We are focusing on updating the school website throughout the Summer and Autumn terms. 
Please see the shortcuts to access key information: 
Radnor Primary School - Newsletters                    Radnor Primary School - School Calendar 
Radnor Primary School - Class Pages                   Radnor Primary School - Our Curriculum 
Radnor Primary School - Uniform                          Radnor Primary School - School Prospectus 
Radnor Primary School - Term Dates                    Radnor Primary School - Policies 
Radnor Primary School - Online Safety 
Radnor Primary School - App guides for parent and carers  

http://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Newsletters&pid=103
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=8&viewid=1
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Class+Pages&pid=37
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Our+Curriculum&pid=19
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Uniform&pid=26
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=School+Prospectus&pid=12&action=saved
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=23
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Policies&pid=15
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Online+Safety&pid=30
https://www.radnorprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=App+guides+for+parent+and+carers&pid=104&action=saved


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arddangosfa'r wythnos – Weekly Showcase  
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Ms Pritchard Mrs Tobin 

Dosbarth 9 are always up to 

something! Take a look at a few of 

our activities from last term and this 

term so far! 

We celebrated World Book Day in 
style! Dressing up, having some 

chilled out reading,  
reading buddies with younger 
friends, amongst other things. 

 

 

We have enjoyed our PE sessions, building and refining our sills 
on the apparatus and getting groovy in dance sessions. 

We spent a wonderful afternoon at Thompson’s Park 

collaborating and applying our numeracy skills to various 

challenges. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

Our sessions exploring the Lego Spike tech kits  
were challenging but so much fun!  
We not only built lego models, but we also  
programmed them.  Here’s our break-dancing robot! 

During Science week we were exploring time, and we decided to make water clocks! It 
was a very precise task (involving measuring, timing and collaborating) and things got 
messy! But we succeeded! 

We made 3D containers to house our Easter eggs - we could  
choose from different 3D shapes and drew the nets from scratch! 

Sketching the 
views from the  
school playground. 

We rescued our Little JJ by decoding a 

coded 100 square and then applying the 

code to calculate equations! Complicated 

stuff, but we rose to the challenge! 

Using the wordless book ‘Window’ by Jeannie Baker, we were considering what the 
bees, birds and trees would have to say to us humans about air pollution. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 @ RadnorCanton 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dosbarth 

1 

Dosbath 

2 

Dosbarth 

3 

Dosbarth 

4 

Dosbarth 

5 

Dosbarth 

6 

Dosbarth 

7 

Dosbarth 

8 

Dosbarth 

9 

Rushi Arlo Safwat Millie Jacob C Hugo Sultan Ada Flo 

Seren Y Wythnos 

Llongyfarciadau i – Congratulations to: 

  

Reception Class September 2024 

• Reception Offers for September 2024 were released on Tuesday 16th April. 

• Places need to be accepted by 30/04/2024 and should be done through the 
online portal. You can also accept via email / letter / C2C memo. 

• Refusing places need to be done in writing/email with an alternative place of 
study, offers cannot be refused without this.  

• Children will stay on the Waiting List until 30/09/2024. 

• Any late applications need to be completed and returned by 30/04/24 need to 
be completed and returned by that date. The late form is available from the 
Website. 

Parking 

Our priorities with regard to parking are to promote Health and Wellbeing,  
Safety and Respect. 
 

As an inner-city school, we recognise that parking for parents and carers at the  
beginning and end of the school day is usually difficult.  
The school actively promotes healthy living, so we encourage families to walk, scoot or cycle 
to school if at all possible. If coming by car cannot be avoided, we suggest parking at some 
distance from the school and walking (Park and Stride) or scooting (Scoot and Boot) the rest 
of the way.  
 

We ask our parents to avoid driving and/or parking in Cardigan Street. 
We ask our families to not double park in no parking zones.  
 
If, in an emergency, parking around the school cannot be avoided please observe the 

following guidelines: 

• No parking on double yellow lines or the zigzags EVEN JUST TO DROP OFF your     
  child 
• Do not double park or stop in the middle of the road 
• Please respect our neighbours – residents’ parking is for their benefit 
• Please set a good example for your children - respond to requests to move on with good  
  grace 
 
Our Health and Safety officer will be monitoring this closely over the remainder of the 
summer term. 


